
Ref:  

8
th

 July 2014 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer,  

 

As you may be aware the Y12 BTEC Sport & Exercise Sciences cohort will be attending an 

Open Day at Liverpool John Moore’s University on Wednesday 9
th

 July 2014.  

The event starts at 9.30am so will be leaving St Margaret’s at 8.50am travelling to the Tom 

Reilly Building via Taxi where the event is being held. The event will finish at 3.30pm and 

students will be released from town so you may want to arrange alternative transport home. I 

will book taxis to return to school if required.  

 Students do not have to wear school uniform and refreshments and lunches will be provided 

during the day. Practical clothing can be worn as there will be some practical activities that 

students may participate in.  

The content of the day itself will be a mixture of lectures, subject based workshops and also 

opportunities to hear from current students and academic staff about what the different 

courses within the School of Sport and Exercise Sciences involve.  

I hope this is to your satisfaction and if you foresee any problems with this, please do not 

hesitate to contact me on ndunne@stmargaretsacacemy.com.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs N Dunne  

Head of Physical Education   
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